
1

Sent: Friday, February 07, 2020 3:56 PM
Subject: FW: Submission to February 24th City Council Meeting

From: Shannon Street <*REDACTED*>  
Sent: Friday, February 07, 2020 11:07 AM 
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: Submission to February 24th City Council Meeting 

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the sender and 
know the content is safe. 

Dear Mayor and Council,  

Thank you Your Worship for receiving my submission this evening. I recently became a home owner in the 
Alpine Village complex off of Upland Street between 20th Avenue and Strathcona.  

As you may or may not know, there are over 200 single-family housing units off this street. After the snow 
events of the week of February 3rd, 2020, the road was not plowed or sanded for several days, causing many 
people to get stuck in the street, and making access to Alpine Village treacherous.  

I would like to request that this road be re-classified to a Priority 2 road instead of a residential street in the 
snow clearing plan. Due to the population density, the traffic either quickly turns the road into a sheet of ice, 
or a gauntlet of stuck cars. Also due to the socio-economic status of the area, many people living on Upland 
Street do not have four wheel drive, including myself. They may or may not also have access to funds to tow 
their cars out of the street.  

I would also like to request that one side of the road becomes a seasonal no-parking side.  

Thank you for receiving and considering my request.  

Sincerely,  

Shannon Williams 
*Redacted*


